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Week commencing:  2nd March 2020                   Calendar:  Week A 
 

Dates Forthcoming Events 

Monday 2nd March  

Tuesday 3rd March  

Wednesday 4th March Year 10 Parents Evening 4.30pm – 7pm 

Thursday 5th March  

Friday 6th March Year 13 reports home 
 

School Clubs & Activities – Fulford School run over 50 extra-curricular activities each week. Please see 
www.fulford.york.sch.uk for further information. 
 

 
Message from the Head Teacher 
 
School trips and visits are an important and often memorable part of the school experience and often  
take place within our local community. Sometimes however pupils travel further afield and this was the  
case over half term when two groups of students travelled in different directions.  
 
Our Politics and History students went west, visiting Washington in the USA. It was a rare opportunity to  
see the centre of American political power and reflect on their A level studies within this fascinating context.  
 
Our Sociology and Psychology students travelled east to the Polish city of Krakow.  Their trip included  
a visit to Auschwitz and a talk from a holocaust survivor. As you can imagine this was a powerful  
and emotional experience for all involved. It remains essential that we engage fully in the world outside  
our school and increase our knowledge of events which shape our present and prepare us to deliver  
the future we wish to see. 
 
Staff give freely of their time to run trips, often in school holidays. I am sure you will join me in  
thanking them for providing these opportunities. However, not everyone can go on school trips. As  
I visit lessons it is great to see the world coming to life within the classroom and the full engagement  
of our pupils in their learning. 
 
Our Year 11 pupils have shown fantastic commitment and determination during their mock week. We  
have a further two days next week before they finish. I would like to thank them for all of their hard work. 
This week governors met to make a decision on the proposed school uniform. The Chair of Governors  
is writing to parents and carers later this afternoon to share their decision. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Steve Lewis 
Head Teacher 
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